
 
 
 
Comcast 
9605 SW Nimbus Ave 
Beaverton, OR  97008 
 
February 09, 2011 
 
Dear Customer: 
 
Our records indicate you live within a municipality which requires an alarm use 
permit. This is a friendly reminder that it is your responsibility to obtain this 
permit. Most municipalities require that your application be received within 30 
days of installation.  
 
When you receive your permit, please login to the subscriber portal; go to 
Security and select “Emergency Dispatch Setup” and enter your permit number 
along with the expiration date at the bottom of the page. 
 
Please contact your local municipality with any questions regarding this alarm use 
permit. 
 

Thank you, 

XFINITY Home Security Team 

1-800-XFINITY 


